Republic of the Philippines
Bepartment of Education

REGION VIII - EASTERN VISAYAS

July 15, 2024

REGIONAL MEMORANDUM
No. 786 s. 2024

VENUE OF THE CONSULTATIVE CONFERENCE WITH THE COMMISSION
ON AUDIT (COA) FIELD AUDITORS

To:  Schools Division Superintendents
All Others Concerned

1 This Office, through the Finance Division, hereby announces that the venue
of the Consultative Conference with the Commission on Audit (COA) Field Auditors
on July 16, 2024, is BASIC ROOMS HOTEL, Sagkahan, Tacloban City.

2. Other provisions of RM No. 756 s. 2024, consistent with Memorandum shall
remain in force and effect.

3. Immediate dissemination of this Memorandum is desired.

VELYN R. FETALVERO CESO V

Director IV 0,\
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